
From: Nick Boulter <nboulter@studlandparishcouncil.org>  
Sent: 09 December 2020 12:40 
To: ETC <ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Tudor, Sarah 
<sarah.tudor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments / objection to "consortium" proposals: DPI/G 1250/20/9 Bournemouth and 
Swanage Ferry Fees Consultation 
 

Dear Madam / Sir, 
 
Please find attached the objection from Studland Parish Council to the 
alternative toll proposals put forward by the “consortium”.  
 
I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nick Boulter 
Chairman 
Studland Parish Council 
 

mailto:nboulter@studlandparishcouncil.org
mailto:ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:sarah.tudor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

